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MEDIA RELEASE
Thursday, 24 October, 2019
Community to have say on outlawing trolley dumping
Marion residents will next week be invited to have their say on a proposal to outlaw trolley dumping as the Council ramps up its bid to combat the scourge.  
Marion is aiming to become the first council in South Australia to be given the powers to crack down on supermarkets and shoppers to clear abandoned trolleys from its streets. 
Under the proposal, retailers could be fined $187.50 for each trolley they fail to collect. 
Shoppers would also face a fine of the same amount for failing to comply with direction from an authorised officer to return a trolley to a shopping centre. 

Community consultation on the new by-law opens on Monday, 28 October and runs until Tuesday, 19 November. 

Mayor Kris Hanna urged the community to have its say.
“Council wants to hear residents’ views so we can make an informed decision on a subject that impacts on our entire community,” Mayor Hanna said.
“We launched a campaign to end trolley dumping last year. We have worked with retailers to find a solution, but the problem persists.

“Dumped trolleys are a hazard to pedestrians and motorists, and an eyesore.
“We want shoppers and supermarkets to do the right thing by their community and keep trolleys out of our playgrounds, streets and creeks.”
The proposal would involve Council requesting retailers with a trolley fleet of 25 or more to install a containment system around their premises such as wheel locks or a coin deposit, as well as signage. 

Retailers would also be asked to clearly identify their trolleys.

Council will consider the results of the community consultation in January 2020.

People are invited to view the draft by-law, find answers to frequently asked questions, and provide feedback by 19 November at makingmarion.com.au/shopping-trolley-bylaw
If Council decides to proceed with the by-law it must be approved by a parliamentary committee. The by-law could be introduced in late 2020.   
Hard copies of the draft by-law and information sheets are available at Council’s Administration Centre, 245 Sturt Rd Sturt and its neighbourhood centres and libraries.

People without internet access can obtain a hard copy feedback form by contacting Business Support Officer Karina Fry on 8376 6600 or Karina.Fry@marion.sa.gov.au
Council is proposing introducing laws that would: 

· Create an offence for a person who does not comply with direction from an authorised officer to return a trolley to a shopping centre – individuals could be fined $187.50
· Create an offence for shopping centres with containment systems that do not collect trolleys taken from their premises within 48 hours – retailers could be fined $187.50 per trolley
· Create an offence for shopping centres without containment systems that do not immediately collect a trolley taken from their premises – retailers could be fined $187.50 per trolley 
Contact: Craig Clarke Unit Manager Communications, 0434 600 637
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